From: Yvonne Wood

Sent: 07 August 2016 18:03

To: Appiagyei, Janice; Planning

Subject: Flat G, 9 Maresfield Gardens re: Planning Application 2016/4136/P

Hello Janice,

Thave just received a letter from the Planning Department regarding an application submitted
by the Freeholders to carry out extensive works to this property - for example basement
excavations and rear extensions. You may not be aware of the application, in which case,
please look into this on my behalf.

The works are such that I cannot see how the freeholder intends to proceed in respect of the
disturbance, or indeed, the continued residency of myself and the other council tenant in Flat
F - the other 5 flats are let on short tenancies so presumably will be empty once works
commence.

This is causing me quite a lot of anxiety so a speedy response would be welcome.

Regards,

Yvonne Wood
Flat G



